“Dear Parents,
 
Attached is a flyer, which is a continuation of the ‘We Are More’ underage drinking prevention campaign, geared at parents of our students. Though school administrators continue to work with local groups to give your children the best in prevention education and programs, we believe that prevention starts at home. Parenting and prevention go hand-in-hand. For more information on the WE ARE MORE campaign, like the official Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/WEAREMOREpcmhc/.
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Thank you for the support!
 
Divah Griffin
Program Coordinator
Piatt County MHC
217-570-0129

